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Over the last few weeks, we have seen a significant decline 

in the number of COVID cases and quarantines in the 

Nassau County School District. The county, overall, has 

experienced a decrease in the percentage of positive COVID 

cases as well.  

 

The 30-day mask requirement for Nassau County 

School District personnel will end on Friday, 

October 8th.  
 

We encourage everyone to continue to take the recommended 

steps to ensure you and your co-workers are safe and healthy.   

 

On Friday, October 8th, the mask requirement for 

students will also end.   
 

We will continue to monitor the COVID data for our County 

as well as our school district. Thank you for your support and 

cooperation as we work together for the success and safety of 

our students and staff. 


